California Student Aid Commission

Item 14

(Information Item)

Announcement of the opening of nominations for 2021 Commission Officers

SUMMARY:

This item announces the opening of nominations for Commission officers for 2021.

RECOMMENDATION:

Nominations for the Commission officers will be accepted through November 23, 2020. All nominations should be submitted via email to the Commission's General Counsel.

BACKGROUND:

The Commission's Governance Policies and Procedures (Governance Policies) establish three Commission officers, including the Chair, Vice Chair, and Secretary, who serve one-year terms beginning the first of the month following the elections.

Elections are held during the last Commission meeting of each year.

Commission Governance Policy 3: Officers of the Commission provides in relevant part:

B. Nominations: Nominees should be knowledgeable of the duties and responsibilities of the office and be willing and able to devote adequate time to the duties of the office. Any Commissioner may submit a nomination, and self-nominations are permitted and encouraged. Interested candidates should submit their names upon the opening of nominations. Nominations should be submitted via email to the General Counsel, no later than 10 days in advance of the last Commission meeting of each year.

A copy of Commission Governance Policy 3, in full, is included as well as a copy of the Commission List with term expiration dates.

ANALYSIS:

The nomination period for Commission officers commences as of the September 24, 2020 Commission meeting.

Nominations should be submitted via email to the General Counsel by November 23, 2020, ten days in advance of the last yearly meeting, December 3-4, 2020.

RESPONSIBLE PERSON(S):

Julia Blair, General Counsel Executive Office

California Student Aid Commission

ATTACHMENT(S):

Commission Governance Policy 3

Commission List